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October 23,2017

Columbia Shuswap Regional District
555 Harbourfront Drive
Salmon Arm, BC

Mr. Dan Passmore

Senior Planner

Development Services
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RE: Rezoning Application - Linda E. Parker - BL 2133

This letter is to confirm that we, (Linda Parker and Bill Wood), do commit and have
committed to Shuswap Septic Service to design and install a new septic system on our

property located at 5192 Hwy 97B SE , Sahnon Ann, BC.

Shuswap Septic has and or will receive the necessary improvements permits as required

by Interior Health.

We also confirm that we have contacted a second Hydrogeologist who will be visiting the
property this week, but will not be able to provide a report before the meeting of the
board on November 16,2017.

We are doing our utmost to get you and the board the required information as soon as we

can though we still do not understand the requirement for a hydrogeologist report. We

were of the understanding that by changing our request from three dwellings to two, there

would be no requirement to inspect or license the well.

To date we are now committed to over $30,000 dollars which, as Seniors on pension, is

causing us significant hardship.
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